
 Genetics Newsletter :  

    

Hello Folks ., I am Bob Rodgers . I live in Nova Scotia ( New Scotland )  Canada .  I have recently taken on 

the Genetics Newsletter that Dr. Lester .P. Gibson has been publishing for many years , first as a paper 

mailing ., then in e-mail. Dr. Willard .F. Hollander started it many years ago and it had two other Editors 

before Paul took it on.   

 The reason for this letter is to introduce myself and also to check to make sure I have all of your email 

addresses copied correctly.    

 I sincerely hope that you will all continue to receive this Free email publication , and that you will 

regularly contribute in the way of photos ., Questions and answers . I will keep everything on record so 

that we may tap into it again and again as required.  

 Layne Gardner has offered photos to be used in future issues as has Paul . Paul will also continue to 

offer his experience in Genetic investigation .  

 The first of my publications will be out on the first of October and will be a continuation of Paul's  

September Issue.  Send along anything you would like to see discussed at any time .  

 My email address is bob_rodgers556@hotmail.com  

                                                                      All the very Best to you and yours !  Bob R. 

  


